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HOMESWEST PROPERTIES - MARGARET RIVER 

174. Hon BARRY HOUSE to the parliamentary secretary representing the Minister for Housing and 
Works: 

I refer to question without notice 125 regarding Homeswest housing in Margaret River, which I asked last 
Wednesday, 5 April 2006. 

(1) Are any individuals occupying Homeswest accommodation that is more suited to families? 

(2) How many of the 46 people currently on the waiting list are from places other than the Margaret River 
area? 

Hon KATE DOUST replied: 
I thank the honourable member for some notice of this question.  The Department of Housing and Works 
advises - 

(1) Yes. 

(2) There are 12.  The Department of Housing and Works accepts applications from any eligible WA 
resident for accommodation in any part of the state. 

 


